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Gain resources specific to the
Palo Alto business community 
through digital newsletters.

www.cityofpaloalto.org

Stay Connected

Business Connect eNewsletter
• Dedicated to Economic Development activities
• Sharing resources that support Palo Alto businesses
• Events and more
• Sign Up: www.cityofpaloalto.org/Business
 

Utilities Key Accounts & Small-Medium 
Businesses Newsletter
• Ways to save money
• Utility specific resources
• Webinars and special events
• Key Accounts (Large Commercial):    
  www.cityofpaloalto.org/KeyAccountsNews
• Small-Medium Businesses (SMB):  
   www.cityofpaloalto.org/SMBUtilityNews

Sign up to
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